6532 Buckland Court
Fort Washington, MD 20744
May 9, 2002

Dr. Iris Rotberg

GSEHD

George Washington University
2134 G Street, NW
Washington, DC 20052

Dear Dr. Rotberg,

I would like to sincerely thank you for serving on my dissertation defense committee. It was a
pleasure to have the opportunity to see you again, and to discuss my dissertation with you. I am
so glad that you were available, and able to serve on the committee.

Having been one of your former students was indeed a rewarding experience. The material
covered in your classes helped to provided a transition to the dissertation process. Your great
personality and pleasant demeanor have most certainly made you one of my most memorable
professors.

Thank you again, Dr. Rotberg, for all of your assistance. I most definitely hope that we will have
the opportunity to meet again in the future!

Sincerely,

Fit oo

Pat Anderson




